
 

   

Due to the COVID-19 situation as you may have read in the national press 

part of the prevention strategy is to avoid cross-infection by limiting the 

number of people who we meet and with this in mind, we have carefully 

considered alternative ways of delivering our service so that we can 

continue to meet your needs without placing you at unnecessary risk of 

infection. 

We have therefore decided as a team that instead of inviting you to our 

clinic to attend your appointment, we will change this to a telephone 

appointment or video consultation appointment. If you have an 

appointment booked this will now be either a telephone or attend anywhere 

video consolation appointment. Letters to all patients currently booked in 

are going out in due course to confirm this. 

All pain management groups are also now cancelled. If you are currently 

part of a group you will be phoned with an update in due course. 

 


